Application Letter from Lecturer to DCO Requesting for Transfer
4 February 2006

The District Co-ordination Officer

Lahore

Sir,

Subject: Request for transfer from Sheikhupura to Lahore

I would request you to kindly consider my application for transfer from the Government College, Sheikhupura to any college in the Lahore city on the following grounds.

I am domiciled in Lahore. I had been living with my parents until the completion of my studies at the Punjab University in 2002.My old parents need my help most of the time. My elder brother is being trained in Karachi for commission in the Pakistan Navy.There is none at home to attend to my ailing father.

Iam living all alone in a rented house in Sheikhpura. It is not easy to save enough money after meeting all my expenses, for my parents and for keeping our Lahore house in good shape.

If I am transferred to a college in Lahore, I shall be greatly relieved of all the pressures. My family will then feel satisfied and secure.

I am prepared to explain my situation in an interview with you.

Hoping to hear from you soon.

Yours Obediently,

Lecturer in English,

Govt College, Sheikhupura

